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Corporate governance statement

Seafarms Group Limited (Company) and its controlled entities (together, the Group) are committed to achieving
and demonstrating the highest standards of corporate governance. The Group has reviewed its corporate
governance practices against the ASX Corporate Governance Principles and Recommendations (3rd Edition) as
published by ASX Corporate Governance Council.

The Group’s Corporate Governance Statement for the year ended 30 June 2018 was approved by the Board on
28 June 2018.

A description of the Group’s current corporate governance practices is set out in the Group’s current Corporate
Governance Statement and the corporate governance policies adopted by the Board which can be viewed on the
Company’s website: (http://seafarmsgroup.com.au/corporate-governance/).
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